
14 November 2022 
Dear Parents and Community Members  
Tena Koutou 

 A special welcome to Flo our new 
student and her family.  We hope 
your association with the school and 
the school community will be a 
rewarding and enjoyable one. 

 School Values: Respect—Kia u, 
Responsibility—Kia mau 

     Resilience— Kia manawanui. 

 North Group Athletics Sports—
Good Luck to all who will represent us 
at the North Group Athletic sports this 
Thursday.   

 Senior Playground — Children are 
thoroughly enjoying our new 
playground.  Shade sails will be 
erected this week and the flying fox 
should also be finished by the end of 
the week.   

 Board Survey— Thank you to all 
who completed the Board survey on 
Localized Curriculum.  The results will 
be analysed shortly and will be 
included in next year’s strategic plan. 

 School Swimming Pool—this is 
now open and is being used during 
lunchtimes.  Please ensure children 
have rash shirts as the wearing of 
these is school policy.  If you have 
any that your children no longer fit 
and that you would like to donate to 
the school please hand them in to the 
office.  Our supply has become 
depleted.  Class swimming will begin 
in Week 7. 

 Year 5 Camp Adair camp—Our 
Year 5s are off on camp Monday—
Wednesday this week.  Have a great 
time Year 5s! 

 Sanitarium Weetbix Kids 
Tryathlon—This is taking place 
again this year.  See details on: 
try.weetbix.co.nz.  Events throughout 
NZ.  South Auckland—30th Nov. 

 Travelwise course—Our Prefects 
and Mrs Fletcher attended the 
Travelwise course in Auckland last 
Tuesday and accepted a further 
certificate for the school’s efforts in 
keeping children safe on the roads.  
Thanks to parents who are being 
good role models.  (We do however 
have a small number of parents who 
continue not to use the crossing and 

who are parking over our neighbours’ 
driveways.) 

 Orders and payment for PTA 
Sausage Sizzle on Friday 25 
November can be given to class 
teachers this Friday and next Monday 
21 November.  This will allow the PTA 
to ensure they have enough sausages 
and bread for children.  Sausages—
$2.00 each.  If anyone would like to 
help cook and distribute these please 
phone Stephanie on 021 845 631.   

 
 

 Parents who attended the camp 
meeting last week. 

 Class representatives who attended 
the school council meeting last week.  

 Our senior students who began their 
training as next year’s Road 
Patrollers.   

 

 

 To our ex student Rocel Katuin who 
won the 2022 Gemma Anderson 
Cup—Proxime Accessit at the 
Pukekohe High School Prizegiving. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mavis Glasgow 

Principal 

 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 5 Term 4 

 

Mon 14 —Wed 16 Nov—Year 5 Camp 

Adair camp.  We are aiming to be back 

at school by 3 p.m. on Wednesday. 

Tues 15 Nov—Breakfast Club 

Wed 16 Nov—Bible in Schools & Values 

Wed 16 Nov—Seasons Group 

Thurs 17 Nov —Jump Jam 

Thurs 17 Nov—North Group Athletics 

Fri 18 Nov—School Assembly—   

                 2.30pm.  All Welcome 

Mon 21 Nov—Year 0—2 EOTC activities 

throughout the week.   

Tues 22 Nov & Fri 25 Nov —Breakfast  

Club (on back library deck.) 

Tues 22 Nov—Yr0-2 Mt William climb 

Wed 23 Nov—Final Bible in Schools/

Values sessions 

Wed 23 Nov—Board Meeting—6 p.m. 

in Board room.  All Welcome. 

Wed 23 Nov—Yr 7 & 8 Technology 

Wed 23 Nov—Seasons Group  

Thurs 24 Nov—Jump Jam 

Thurs 24 Nov—Yr 0-2 Team Assembly 

9a.m. 

Thurs 24 Nov—Yr 0-2 Wheels Day 

Fri 25 Nov—PTA Sausage Sizzle (see 

note earlier in newsletter) 

Fri 25 Nov—Yr 0-2 Pool Party 1.00-

2.30p.m. 




